
     Pet waste stations 
have been installed 
along the path.  Bags 
will be provided in the 
stations, but we ask 
that you dispose of the 
waste at your homes.

Upcoming Holidays:
Groundhog Day:

Saturday, February 2
Valentine’s Day:

Thursday, February 14
Presidents’ Day:

Monday, February 18
St Patrick’s Day:

Sunday, March 17

Reminders & General News:
• We have a street sweeper scheduled to 

come through to clean up after the con-
struction crews on a weekly(ish) basis.  

• Homeowners are responsible for remov-
ing the snow off  the sidewalk in front of 
their homes.  Please do not shovel the 
snow into the street.  

• Phase 3 plat is complete and foundations 
are going in!  Keep an eye out for the 
Spring Parade Home!  Phase 4 roads are 
being cut in.  

• HOA association dues invoices and 2019 
budget were mailed the beginning of De-
cember.  Annual dues are due January 31.  

• Annual meeting/handing out of pool keys 
will be in May.  Date to be determined - 
watch this space!

Welcome to Patagonia!
Your HOA contacts:

Debbie – 208 854 7350 
 debbie@westparkco.com

Taylor – 208 870 3432
 taylor@westparkco.com

Larry – 208 854 7355
 larry@westparkco.com

CCRs are on the website:
http://www.patagonia-idaho.com/

We are also on Facebook
Westpark offi  ce:

2463 E Gala St #120
Meridian, ID  83642

EVENTS
• Family Field Trip Weekends - World Center 

Birds of Prey - Every Saturday 10am-4pm
• Canyon County Spring Home & Garden 

Show - Ford Idaho Center - Feb 8, 9, 10 
• 33rd Annual Idaho City Chili Cookoff   http://

idahocitychamber.org/2019-chili-cook-off -
information.html - Feb 16

• Interactive Learning Fair - Meridian Public 
Library - Feb 23 1-3 pm
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“Even though February was the shortest 
month of  the year, sometimes it seemed 
like the longest.” 
 ~ JD Robb

Early Spring Lawn Care
     
     Spring is just around the corner (no, real-
ly!)  And while we may get a few more hits 
of snow, now is a good time to start thinking 
about getting your lawns ready for summer.
1.  Tune up your lawnmower, sharpen those 
blades, give it a good cleaning.
2. Clean up the debris that accumulates on our 
lawns during the winter.  A quick raking is usu-
ally all that’s needed.
3. Pre-emergent weed control and fertilizer can 
help your lawn.  Zamzows stores are a great 
resource in the valley!


